

BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA

National Office 1325 West Walnut Hill Lane P.O. Box 152079, Irving, Texas 75015-2079 972-580-2000

December 18, 2008

Mr. Vuong Tran

San Jose, CA 85148

Dear Mr. Tran:

Thank you for your letter regarding the International Central Committee on Vietnamese Scouting (ICCVS) that was addressed to CSE Robert Mazzuca. I have been asked to reply on his behalf.

You are correct in your statement that the ICCVS is not an association of the Boy Scouts of America. However, the members of Cub Scout Pack, Boy Scout Troop, and Venturing Crew 127 who are registered with the Boy Scouts of America enjoy the same benefits that are entitled to all members of the BSA. This would include participation in local council sponsored events/activities.

Unfortunately, the ICCVS is not a committee of the BSA, and we are not able to become involved in the conflict you are currently having with this group.

Please accept my personal best wishes for continued good Scouting.

Sincerely.

Albert Kugler, Director

al Lugler

Office of the Chief Scout Executive

cc: Scott Teare, Director of International Division, BSA

De Nguyen, Team Leader, Emerging Markets, BSA

Les Baron, Scout Executive, Orange County Council, BSA

Jason Stein, Scout Executive, Santa Clara County Council, BSA